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EDITORS: Note local names

William H. Timmis re-elected 

chairman of WLU board of governors 

William H. Timmis of Waterloo, a prominent business executive

was returned as chairman of the board of governors of Wilfrid Laurier

University at the board's annual meeting. He has been chairman since

1975.

Mr. Timmis is president of Milling Products Ltd. of Chatham, a

director and first vice-president of the Equitable Life Insurance

Company of Waterloo, and a director of the Waterloo Mutual Insurance

Company.

Also re-elected were lawyer Robert McIntosh of Brantford, vice-

chairman; Brian E. Baker, vice-president of Nor Baker Industries of

Toronto, secretary; and Walter Hachborn of St. Jacobs, president of

Home Hardware Stores Ltd., treasurer.

Newcomers to the board were student members Mark Hilson and Gerry

McLellan both of Kitchener. Clifford Bilyea, the university's business

manager, was returned by the non-teaching staff.

Dr. D. Marc Kilgour, an assistant professor of mathematics and

president of the WLU Faculty Association, was elected to represent the

faculty at large. Dr. John Weir, chairman of the economics department,

was re-elected as a representative of the university senate.

Others re-elected or re-appointed were Harold F. Cumming, Mrs.

Henry C. Krug, Stephen R. Harper and William A. Moesser, all of Kitchener.

Jack C. Bramm, Toronto, was re-elected as an alumni representative.

The federated Waterloo Lutheran Seminary re-appointed Harold P.

Vogt, Kitchener, as its representative.
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